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The next virtual meeting of the Investment Company Institute’s Small Funds Committee will
be held on May 5, at 1:00 p.m. ET via MS Teams.  A calendar invitation has been sent
to the committee members with the login details.  Members are encouraged to join the call
using the MS Teams application where possible.

Agenda

ICI Priorities 

Paul Schott Stevens, CEO, ICI will share the Institute’s priorities

Government Affairs – the state of play

ICI government affairs group will provide a state of play update

Regulatory Overview

Susan Olson, General Counsel, ICI will give an overview of the SEC’s
regulatory activities

The line will be open for question and answer during the event. Also, you may submit
questions in advance of the event for our speakers by email to john.randall@ici.org. 

If you have any questions regarding the meeting, you may contact John Randall at (202)
326-5930 or john.randall@ici.org.
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John Randall
Director, Operations and Distribution
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